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CHICHESTER AND DOWNLAND DISTRICT PLAN

NOISE SURVEY OF GOODWOOD AIRFIELD AND THE SURROUNDING AREA

INTRODUCTION

1.1

1.3

2.2

The District Council and the West Sussex County Council are required to prepare
and publish Structure and Local Plans, which make public the authorities'
intentions and policies in relation to their control over development and land
use in their areas. In determining the policies which are to be adopted,

careful consideration has to be given to existing conditions and future likely
trends.

The presence of Goodwood Airfield within the area covered by the proposed
Chichester and Downland District Plan necessitates the inclusion of policies
relating to aviation activities and noise-sensitive development in and around
the Airfield.

In order to assist with the formulation of these policies, an extensive
survey has been carried out by the District Council's Environmental Heal
Officers, and this report seeks to examine the results of the survey
assess the noise impact arising from aviation activities in and around ©
Airfield.

GOODWOOD AIRFIELD comprises two hundred and sixty-five acres immedi
south of the South Downs, north-east of Chichester and close to the Suzmersdale
area of the city. It has three well-drained grass runways of different lengths
enabling take-offs and landings to be made from six different directions.

The airfield was given unconditional planning consent for flying in 1958, and
its use has continued since then uninterrupted. The airfield is licensed by

the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) who determine the types of aircraft permitted
to use the airfield after considering amongst other matters:

(a) The type and length of runways;

() Visual aids for approach and landing guidance;
(¢) Navigational aids;

() Air-traffic control;

(e) Fire-fighting and safety equipment.




